
We couldn't wait for our next quarterly newsletter to bring you this news!

We are excited to announce our 2020 Action Potential Grants!

Available 9/24/20. Click Here for Info & Free Registration.

https://www.scn2a.org/hope.html
https://www.scn2a.org/hope.html


For more on this year's A/P Grant projects and to learn about future grant

opportunities from the FamilieSCN2A Foundation, please click here.  

We are grateful to our many donors
who make this research possible!

https://www.scn2a.org/professionals.html


HELP US SPREAD SCN2A AWARENESS

NEW items coming soon:
 

MASKS
ORNAMENTS

2021 CALENDAR*
 

Check our online store for updates.

*CALLING ALL SCN2A MODELS! 
 
Please help us raise awareness and funds by
adding a photo of your beautiful SCN2A warrior
to the 2021 FamilieSCN2A calendar.
First time participants: Email a high quality
photo, your child's birth day and month (not year)
and that you give permission to publish it
to community.support@scn2a.org. If you have
already sent a photo for the birthday club, please
indicate that in your email.
Previous calendar models: Let us know if you
would like your child to be on the 2021 calendar.
If you would like to send a new photo, please do!
The deadline is OCTOBER 1ST
Calendars will be ready to order in time for
holiday gift giving.

https://www.scn2a.org/shop.html
https://www.scn2a.org/shop.html
mailto:community.support@scn2a.org?subject=2021%20Calendar&body=Here%20is%20my%20child%27s%20photo%20and%20birthdate.%20I%20give%20permission%20for%20the%20FamilieSCN2A%20Foundation%20to%20publish%20this%20information.


Thanks to the generosity of our sponsors & donors, we continue to accept
applications for both the PAG and COVID-19 Grant. Click the image to apply.

We are hosting a series of virtual "Chats" via Zoom
to provide a forum for community connection.
Families affected by SCN2A are invited to join for
informal conversation with others who understand.
These calls are not intended to provide medical
advice. "Chats" have been popular so we plan to
hold them weekly on Fridays 2:00-3:00 pm
ET!  Please check social media posts or email 
community.support@scn2a.org for the Zoom link.

https://www.scn2a.org/help.html
https://www.scn2a.org/help.html
mailto:community.support@scn2a.org
https://www.scn2a.org/


Our mailing address is:
P.O. Box 82, East Longmeadow, MA 01028

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list.

https://www.facebook.com/FamilieSCN2aFoundation/
https://twitter.com/familiescn2a
https://www.instagram.com/familiescn2afoundation/
https://www.scn2a.org/
mailto:info@scn2a.org
https://scn2a.us18.list-manage.com/profile?u=e51993c6634c7a701849baa9f&id=df776e5920&e=[UNIQID]&c=71d8fcead6
https://scn2a.us18.list-manage.com/unsubscribe?u=e51993c6634c7a701849baa9f&id=df776e5920&e=[UNIQID]&c=71d8fcead6

